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My name is Lisa Wilson and I am a community member of Corvallis. I am writing 

today to support HB 3372. Currently in Oregon it is legal to water a ½ acre garden or 

use 5,000 gal/day for a commercial purpose, but neither of those apply to growing 

food and farm products for sale. Passing HB3372 would help feed your local 

constituents and keep more money in the local economy.  

 

Small 1/2 acre farms growing produce has a broader positive impact on the 

community than watering a manicured grass lawn.  

Allowing people to grow food or farm products for sale with a gallon restriction would 

give communities back the ability to feed and provide for themselves, pass HB 3372. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lisa Wilson 

Corvallis, OR 

 


